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Year 5 Year 5/6 Year 6 

 

Demi-Lea 

Joe 

Caleb 

Mia 

 

Year 1/2 

Mason 

Scarlett 

Year 3/4 Year 4 Year 2 

Evie 

Maya 

Year 3 

Daniel 

Magdalena 

 

Harley 
Samuel Ow 

Roxanne 

Chantelle 

Libby 

Year 1 

Annabel 

Yaelle 

Lucas S 

Lexi 

Reception 

 
 

 

 
Overall as a school this week we are 

JUST BELOW TARGET   

96.9%    

Overall as a school since Sept. we 

are JUST BELOW TARGET 

96.4%    

Since Start of Year 

Year 4 98.1% 

Year 5/6 98.1% 

Year 1 97.8% 

Year 3 97.6% 

Year 6 97.1% 

Year 2 97% 

Year 1/2 96.3% 

Year 5 94.9% 

Year 3/4 94.5% 

Reception 91.9% 

This Week 

Year 2 100% 

Year 3 100% 

Year 4 99.3% 

Year 1 97.9% 

Year 5/6 97.4% 

Year 6 95.5% 

Year 5 95.3% 

Year 3/4 95.2% 

Reception 94.7% 

Year 1/2 94.4% 

Overall as a school 
we are just  

below target.  
 

Please be assured that if 
your child is unwell in 
school, we will always  

contact and inform  
their parents/carers. 

W HOLE  S CHOOL  A TTENDANCE  T ARGET  -  9 7%  

Thank you to all the parents  
and carers who have  

brought their children  
to school on time every day, 
both this week and since the 

start of the school year.  

 

Year 2 - 100% 

Year 3—100% 

Fantastic  

Attendance! 

Thank you to all the  
parents and carers who  

have brought their  
children to school on time 
every day, both this week 
and since the start of the 

school year.  
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IMPORTANT DATES  
DATE DAY TIME EVENT 

11 Feb TUE 6.45pm Sacrament of Confirmation at Corpus Christi Church. 

12 Feb WED 4-7.00pm Parent Consultation Evening 

13 Feb THU 5-8.00pm Parent Consultation Evening  

13 Feb THU 3.20pm School Closes for Half Term Holidays. 

14 Feb FRI All day School Closed - Training Day 

24 Feb MON 8.45am School Opens. 

This week will be the first week of our 
Golden Table at all three lunchtime  
sittings.  Children can be chosen by every 
member of the lunchtime team for a  
variety of reasons.  All the names will be 
put in the box and then children will be 
invited to join a member of staff for 
lunch at the Golden Table every Friday. 

Golden Table 
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Golden Table 

Nice Manners 

Talking quietly 

Trying different foods 

Eating all their lunch 

Following all dining room instructions. 

Showing respect to adults and others. 

Golden Table Nomination reasons could be : 



 

                                                                 PAGE 4 @CCPrimaryLeeds  

Last Wednesday, parents and carers were invited to Year 3’s Collective Worship 

about the Chinese New Year. The children celebrated the importance of learning 

about other cultures and sharing their unique talents with the world.  

This Chinese New Year is the year of the rat, symbolising optimism and quick 

thinking. Year 3 encouraged each class to build their positive thinking skills this 

week by showing resilience and having an ‘I Can’ approach to their learning!   

Collective Worship presented by Year 3. 

PARENT/CARER COMMENT: 
“Lovely Year 3 Collective Worship teaching values 
and the importance of all. Well done children and 
teachers.” 

PARENT/CARER COMMENT: 
“It was really well thought assembly as it helps all 
children understand different cultures.” 

On Tuesday, ten Year 4 pupils took 

part in a dodgeball competition at 

Temple Learning Academy.  

The children were fantastic role 

models and had a fabulous time 

winning their first four games. They 

were excellent ambassadors for the 

school.  

Dodgeball Competition 
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This week 10 children from Year 1/2 went to a 
sports festival at John Charles Centre for Sport.  

The children were really good representatives of our 
school and tried so hard at all the new activities. 
They enjoyed dancing, yoga, Tagtiv8 and other fun 
games where they had to work as a team.  

Well done everyone!   

On Thursday Year 1 and Year 1/2 had a visit from Emily, Rebecca and Milo from 

the Leeds Museum and Galleries. They showed the children lots of different  

animals and talked to them about where they lived and what they liked to eat.  

Visit from Leeds Museum and Galleries 



 

On Thursday, Mr D visited Year 3/4 to make salmon fish fingers. First, the children made 

breadcrumbs by slicing bread using the claw method, toasting it and breaking it up to 

make breadcrumbs. Then the children chopped some coriander and mixed it with the 

breadcrumbs they had made.  

They whisked eggs and dipped the salmon pieces into the egg to help the  

breadcrumbs stick to the salmon. Finally, the children rolled the salmon pieces in the 

coriander and breadcrumb mix and placed them into the oven to bake.  

They were delicious!  

Year 3/4 
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Reception 

On Thursday, Reception children made  

delicious healthy flapjack in our cookery, health 

and nutrition class. They weighed all the  

ingredients on their own and then carefully 

mixed them all together. The children’s  

teamwork during cookery class was  

outstanding and the flapjack tasted amazing!  

Parent Consultation Evenings 

Please ensure that you book your appointment ONLINE,  

or call the office for assistance. 

Conf ir mat ion   

Our Year 6 children will be receiving the 

Sacrament of  Confirmation from Bishop 

Marcus on Tuesday 11th February at 7pm 

in Corpus Christi Church.  

Please be in Church by 6.45pm. 

Please keep them in your prayers. 


